
29th February 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is very important that we meet with parents and carers to share our feedback on the progress 
children are making.

Parents and carers of children in Dormice will have the opportunity to discuss their child’s progress in 
the week beginning 7th March. Parents and Carers can sign up for an appointment to meet Ms Rapa 
on:

Monday 7th March 3.50pm to 5.50pm
Tuesday 8th March 4.00pm to 5.00pm
Wednesday 9th March 3.50pm to 5.00pm

Sign-up sheets will be available in the entrance area.

If you are unable to make these times, please speak with Ms Rapa to arrange a mutually convenient 
time.

Parents and carers of children in Voles will get the opportunity to meet their new teacher, Mr Snelling, 
after Easter. Dates for these meetings will be confirmed after Easter. The children will meet Mr 
Snelling before Easter and we will be sending out an ‘All about Me’ for Mr Snelling as soon as it is 
prepared. I would like to thank Parents and carers of children for their continued support and 
patience.

Please remember that I am always available to speak to you about any matter related to your child’s 
education and well-being.

Kind Regards,

Julie Church
Deputy Head



Yours faithfully

Kevin Lee
Headteacher


